
June 28th, 2018 

 

The PAC executive would like to express gratitude to all of the Northridge 

parents who have donated their ideas, time and energy to our many 

events this year, our meetings, hot lunches, and our fundraising efforts. 

We've done so many great things from the Welcome Back BBQ to the 

Fun Fair and all of the fun events in between.  Parent involvement in our 

school really does make Northridge more enriching and more fun for our 

kids. We wish everyone a fun and safe summer and look forward to 

seeing you at our Welcome Back BBQ on September 26th. 

Our annual school supply fundraiser is still underway.  Paper orders are done but you can still go online to order.  
Visit bts.monk.ca and enter code 3C1286.   School supplies will be delivered to the school in late August for pick 
up.  Any questions please email Linsay at l.szteina@gmail.com 
 
Our Fun Fair was on June 22.  We are pleased to announce that with your help and donations we made over 
$14,000!!  It was a huge success!!  We want to thank every parent that helped volunteer their time, the staff 
that helped out and all of our sponsors!!  Attached is a poster with all of our sponsors on it.   
Thank you to our sponsors: Tedford overhead doors and gates, Slegg Lumber, Country Grocer, 
Pennisula Co-op, Old Dutch, Pemberton holmes with Samra homes, West Saanich Plumbing, Island 
Battery, Mike Chubey, Encore Fitness, Games 2 U and Lalli Care. 
 
Check us out on Facebook at https://www.facebook.com/northridgepac/.  It’s a great way to keep up to date on 
what’s going on at the school. 
 
Don’t forget about our ongoing fundraisers: Country Grocer, Co-op, Cobs Bread and the Bottle Depot.  Check out 

the school website for more information about these fundraisers. 

We are compiling a list of caregivers that offer daycare services, can help on pro D days or can take in kids during 

school closures.  If you would like to be added to this list please sent your name, number, email address and 

ages of kids you can care for to l.szteina@gmail.com 

For more information on any of our events or if you have some new ideas please email Linsay Kellow at 

l.szteina@gmail.com   

 

 

Thanks for everything from your Northridge PAC 

Next PAC Meeting 

Wednesday, Sept 19th  at 

6:30pm in the staff room 
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